## THE GLEN HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 2541 N RESTON TERRACE, HERNANDO FL 34442

PHONE: 352-746-6770 / FAX: 352-746-3607 email: k.jones@villagesservices.net

Dear Glen Residents,

It's that time of year again. Winter is coming to an end and Spring is in the air. Please take this time to look around your properties and make sure everything is well maintained and in compliance with your deed restrictions. Couple of things are front and center.

1. Annual Spring Picnic will be held Saturday April 6<sup>th</sup> @ 2:00 PM in the Cud-de-sac of W Penn Hills Rd. Please contact Pinky Jones @ 352-777-5550 with any questions. Like years before The Board of Directors will provide the MEATS and the RESIDENTS PROVIDE SIDE DISHES. Please contact Pinky to let her know what dish you are bringing so we don't have multiple of the same dish. We look forward to seeing everyone and WELCOMING our NEW RESIDENTS.

You will find enclosed Amendments to be voted on.

- 1. Rentals A request to change the ability to Rent your unit to not rent your unit.
- 2. Dogs To Change weight of dogs allowed from 25 to 35 lbs.
- 3. Signs To Change from Sign size from 36x24 to 15x15.

We have also enclosed an Electronic Email authorization form in the packet to be completed and return. By completing this form you will agree to allow Emails as main source of communication, allowing us to send you information by email.